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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 28th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Helpers at Norwood Christmas Fayre – 5th December 2014 

 

We are holding our annual Christmas event on Friday 5th December.  

 

We need helpers for the event and the Year 6 children have volunteered to be in charge of the 

game zone. 

 

The Christmas Fayre runs from 3:30pm until 4:30pm. If your child is able to help please indicate 

who will be collecting your child as it will be dark at that time.  

 

If your child can help, please return the permission slip below and return by email. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Robertson    Mrs D Reynolds 

Acting Assistant Head Teacher  Head Teacher 

 

Y6 Christmas Fayre Helpers 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to help at the Christmas Fayre between 3:30pm and 4:30pm. 

 

      My child will be collected at 4.30pm by: ______________________ Contact Number: _________________ 

        

      My child will be collected by Fun Base. 

  

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 


